
MEDIA RELEASE 
 

Page 1 of 1 

 

07 October 2021  
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
SA Tourism CEO Update 
 
The Board of South African Tourism (SA Tourism) has accepted the resignation of Acting Chief 
Executive Officer and Chief Operations Officer, Ms Sthembiso Dlamini. 
 
 
“Sthembiso served the organization with distinction for over seven years and her departure is a 
huge loss to us,” commented SA Tourism Interim Board Chairperson, Advocate Mojankunyane 
Gumbi. 
 
“As we move towards the recovery of the sector, Sthembiso was pivotal in efforts to lead the 
organization and the sector on this crucial path. It is comforting to note that we have not lost her 
talents to the industry as she joins our sister organisation. The Board and the entire SA Tourism 
family congratulates her on her move and wish her well in her new career path,” added Advocate 
Gumbi. 
 
“The process to appoint a permanent CEO is still underway and we are hoping to conclude this 
outstanding matter in the very near future,” concluded Advocate Gumbi.  
 
 
 

-ENDS- 
 
 
 
 
For media enquiries, please contact: 

Altaaf Kazi at South African Tourism   

Tel: 082 553 9595 

Email: altaaf@southafrica.net  OR mediaq@southafrica.net  

Website www.southafrica.net 
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